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Executive Board meeting 7 July 2022 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the seventeenth meeting in 2022 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board provided guidance for updating the draft Single Programming  Document 2023-2025 
and Budget 2023.  

The Executive Board took note of the actions and follow-up carried out by the Administrative Director 
regarding audit, discharge, internal control and risk management matters during the first half of 2022, as 
presented in the bi-annual report.   

The Executive Board decided to accept the request to participate in the TRACE project on cross-border 
investigations into illicit money flows. 

The Executive Board discussed a proposal to hold two environmental crime meetings with external 
stakeholders to be hosted at Eurojust on 29 and 30 September 2022. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


